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Come out to see and support your local artists on 

September 8
th 

at the Park 

All regional and local artists welcome! 
If you have your own art you would like displayed, 

Please call The Edge to book a spot. 

Jam and Music by the Flashbacks!! 

All musicians welcome. 

 

 

MP David Wilks visits The Edge in Edgewood on July 18, 2012 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

Note New Hours! 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 
Sat: 10 - 2 


